
Central Spryfield Elementary School Fundraiser  

Family Fall  Dance 
Wednesday October 24th 

   6pm – 7:30 pm 
                 Doors open @ 5:45pm 
      Please join us for some family fun! 

 

 
Families are welcome to Dress up and Do the Monster Mash! 

(No masks or weapons please!) 

Admission: 

 $1 per child/adult (up to $5 per family) includes raffle ticket for 

decorated pumpkin draw 

 Juice, popcorn and candy $2  

 Extra raffle tickets available for $1 each. 

 

   Everyone is welcome,  
BUT all children must be accompanied by an adult. 

PLEASE NOTE: 
 

Halloween 
 is on Wednesday,  

October 31 

 

Students can wear 

a costume to 

school in the 

afternoon only  

 

Please: 

NO VERY SCARY 

costumes and NO 

WEAPONS 

 

Teachers are 

planning their own 

in-class 

celebrations! 

 

         

            


